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f LEOXD S REGISEER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, London, EC.3
10th September, 1959

Dear 8ire,

Me8e"EKATERINI ALBXANDRA"

With reference to the classification of
this ship in the Society's Register Book, the
Donkey Boiler survey became due at the end of
June last, and sh- will become due for Y cial
ourvey at the end of November next. I shall
be glad to learn what arrangements are proposed
to be made for these inspectione to be carried
out.

I wmay remind you that port main engine Nos,
2 and 6 cylinder covers require to be re-examined
by the end of January next,

Yours faithfully,

-

Clerk to the
L 4 Classificuation Committee,

The Maritime Technical Administration Ltd,,
S5t. Clare Houce,

30«33 Minories,

London' E.c 030
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